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CALLING TURKEY HUNTERS

TO CLINIC AT COLLEGE
Turkey season in- Missouri is April 19 through May 2. Hunters who wa
€0 brush up on their skills will enjoy a "Turkey Hunters Clinic" at

Jefferson College on Friday, April 16.

Ray Eye, fourth ranked turkey caller in world competition, will be
the featured speaker on the program which is scheduled for 7-9:30 p.r
in the Student Center Building on the College's campus near Hillsborc
Eye has placed in more than 50 turkey calling and owl hooting contest
since 1975. He is currently Southwest Open Turkey Calling Champion
and the winner of the Grand National Owl Hooting Championship held

recently in Niagara Falls, New York.

Eye's Calling technique is unique; he uses his voice to call turkeys
with purrs, gobbles, clucks, and yelps. He is also proficient in the
use of various types of mechanical callers and he produces his own

line of "Ozark Mountain Calls."



